
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

31. CORRESPONDENCE: NEIGHBOURHOOD SUPPORT NEW ZEALAND, 2004 NATIONAL 
CONFERENCE 

 
 The Board received a report on the above conference and seeking funding for a representative to 

attend. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1.   That one Board representative be appointed to attend the conference. 
 
 2.   That Dennis Hills and Stephen Wright be authorised to select the representative, and advise the 

relevant staff of the name of the person selected. 
 
 3.   That the costs of attendance at the conference be met from the 2004/05 SCAP funds. 
 
 (Note: Yvonne Palmer retired from this item and took no part in the discussion and voting thereon). 
 


